
                                                                

 
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 28, 2017 

 
BLOOD DRIVE:  The next blood drive will be held on Friday, October 13. Donors must 
be at least 16 years old and turn in a permission form. See Miss York in C209 or stop by 
the American Red Cross table at lunch to sign up. 
 
CHEMISTRY CLUB:  The next meeting will be Tuesday Oct. 3 in C217 at 2:30.  Be 
sure to wear shoes. 
 
HERFF JONES:  Representatives will be available tomorrow during lunch periods to 
place any graduation or ring orders and answer any questions. 
 
HISPANIC HERITAGE MONTH:  September 15 – October 15 is Hispanic Heritage 
Month.  Take a minute to view the images on the 1st and 2nd floors of the wedge of 
some of the individuals who contributed to the Hispanic and Latino heritage and culture. 
 
TECH HELP DESK:  Student tech interns will be available Monday, Wednesday and 
Thursdays during periods 1 through 4 and Tuesdays and Fridays during PtE in J107 
(library work room). 
 
TUTOR:  Tutoring is available in all subjects Wednesdays after school in C209. Tutoring 
is available during PTE in the library. Please email tutoring@lcscmail.com to sign up for 
PTE tutoring. No sign up is necessary for the Wednesday sessions. Tutoring is provided 
by members of the National Honor Society.  
 
GUIDANCE:  Representatives from the following institutions of higher learning will be 
available at LC on the following dates.  Unless otherwise indicated, meeting will take 
place after school. Interested students should meet in the Guidance Office.     
September 28 – DePaul University (during lunch);  October 2 – Manchester University; 
October 3 – Hanover College (during lunch); October 6 – IUPUI Earth Science 
Department (during lunch); October 9 – Calvin College (during lunch). 
 
ATHLETICS:  Student passes may be purchased in the athletic office before and after 
school.  No passes will be sold after school on Friday game days.  The cost of a pass is 
$25.00 and this will allow you to attend any home game throughout the year excluding 
IHSAA Tournaments.   
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Just a reminder to students that the Daily Announcements can also be found on 
the high school web site.   
 
 


